
March 2014 
 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

      1 
       

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 
9:30a Worship with Holy 
Communion  
10:30a Sunday School 
10:30a Fastnacht Coffee 
Hour sponsored by the 
Bethel Quilters 
10:30a Youth Small Group 
meet at the Coffee Hour 
12:00p Confirmation Class 

6:30p Children’s Choir 
rehearsal 
6:30p Handbell Choir 
rehearsal 
7:30p Senior Choir rehearsal 

 7:30p Ash 
Wednesday Service 
at Emanuel UCC, 
Manchester 

6:00p Board of 
Christian 
Education 
meeting 

 
 

 

9:00a Bethel 
Quilters 
 
 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 
Daylight Saving Time 

9:30a Worship – Busch 
baptisms 
10:30a Sunday School 
12:00p Confirmation Class 

6:30p Children’s Choir 
rehearsal 
6:30p Handbell Choir 
rehearsal 
7:30p Senior Choir rehearsal 

7:00p Church 
Board meeting 

6:15p Lenten 
Potluck – BCE 
provides main dish 
7:00p Lenten 
Worship 

  7:45a-1:00p 
World Medical 
Relief trip 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 
9:30a Worship 
10:30a Lenten Fair and 
Bunny Bake-off 
12:00p Confirmation Class 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day  
6:30p Children’s Choir 
rehearsal 
6:30p Handbell Choir 
rehearsal 
7:30p Senior Choir rehearsal 

 6:15p Lenten 
Potluck – Church 
Board provides main 
dish 
7:00p Lenten 
Worship 

 

 9:00a Bethel 
Quilters 
 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 
9:30a Worship 
10:30a Sunday School 
12:00p Confirmation Class 
 

6:30p Children’s Choir 
rehearsal 
6:30p Handbell Choir 
rehearsal 
7:30p Senior Choir rehearsal 

5:00p Vespers 
at First Baptist 
Church, Ann 
Arbor 

6:15p Lenten 
Potluck – Choirs 
provides main dish 
7:00p Lenten 
Worship 

 6:00p 
Diuble/Baugher 
wedding 
rehearsal 

5:00p 
Diuble/Baugher 
wedding 

30 31 

 

 
9:30a Worship – One Great 
Hour of Sharing Special 
Mission Offering 
10:30a Sunday School 
12:00p Confirmation Class 

6:30p Children’s Choir 
rehearsal 
6:30p Handbell Choir 
rehearsal 
7:30p Senior Choir rehearsal 

Bethel Church 



 


